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Pingelly Heritage Festival 
Pingelly buzzed with excitement last weekend as the town played host to the                   
much-anticipated second Heritage Festival. This year, we decided to combine the festivities 
with the beloved Mother's Day Markets, creating an even more vibrant and engaging event 
for locals and visitors alike. The picturesque park became the hub of activity, drawing in 
crowds from far and wide.  
With over 28 market stalls gracing the event, there was no shortage of unique crafts,         
delicious treats, and one-of-a-kind finds for attendees to explore and enjoy. This year we also 
Classic vehicle enthusiasts revved up their engines as they participated in the original "Round 
the Houses" track—a nostalgic nod to Pingelly's racing history, when the streets doubled as a 
race track. 
Heritage enthusiasts were in for a treat as well, with several historic buildings opening their 
doors for public viewing. A special bus tour offered visitors the chance to glimpse these     
architectural gems from the comfort of their seats, providing a fascinating glimpse into      
Pingelly's storied past. 
None of this would have been possible without the dedication and hard work of the Pingelly 
Tourism Group. Their tireless efforts ensured that every aspect of the festival was              
meticulously planned and executed, turning it into a resounding success. We extend our 
heartfelt thanks to this remarkable team of individuals, whose passion for Pingelly shines 
through in all they do. 
WE wish to say a huge thankyou to the support of the local community. We are incredibly 
grateful to the heritage building owners who generously opened their doors to the public, as 
well as those who participated in the festivities, making the weekend truly memorable. 
One highlight of the festival was the bustling Pingelly Museum and Historical Group's display 
at the town hall. Visitors were treated to a treasure trove of exhibits, offering a fascinating 
glimpse into Pingelly's rich heritage and history. 
Overall, the Heritage Festival and Mother's Day Markets were a resounding success, bringing 
the community together to celebrate our shared heritage and create lasting memories. It 
was heart-warming to see Pingelly come alive with energy and enthusiasm, showcasing the 
best of what our town has to offer. Here's to many more unforgettable festivals in the years 
to come! 
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